
Dear Representatives, 
 
I am in favor of HB4119.  Please vote yes on this bill. 
 
More school choice benefits all students especially the disadvantaged. 
 
This may create competition between schools which is very healthy for our 
education system.  True focus can then be placed on schools with poor 
performance. 
 
Give all families the option of school choice! 
 
Thank You, 
Carla Pletka 
Milwaukie 
 


